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UNM News Minute #492 – June 9, 2008 
 
MAKE YOUR PLANS now for the 5th annual Staff Appreciation Week beginning 
Saturday, June 14, with the Staff Picnic at the Rio Grande Zoo. Tickets are $5 and are 
now available at ticket offices at the Pit, UNM Bookstore, Basic Medical Sciences 
Building Cashiers office, and all branch campuses. Events continue June 16-20, 
celebrating the contributions of staff to the university's mission of advancing student 
success, research, healthy communities and public service.  
http://www.unm.edu/~market/cgi-bin/archives/002955.html#more 
 
THE UNM ECONOMICS department is conducting a computerized water usage 
simulation as part of a study on how customers of the Albuquerque Bernalillo County 
Water Utility Authority might react to changes in water rates. UNM’s researchers will 
make appointments with residents who want to participate between 9 a.m. and 3:30 p.m. 
on Saturdays beginning June 14. It’s expected the study will run through July 12. 
http://www.unm.edu/~market/cgi-bin/archives/002985.html#more 
 
THIS WEEK the Utton Transboundary Resources Center and the American Indian Law 
Center, Inc. at the UNM School of Law will host a symposium on Native American water 
rights. The symposium, titled “The Future of Water Rights: The Winters Centennial – 
Will Its Commitment to Justice Endure,” continues through Thursday, June 12 at the 
Hyatt Regency Tamaya on Santa Ana Pueblo.  
http://www.unm.edu/~market/cgi-bin/archives/002983.html#more 
 
THE CORNELL PARKING Structure and Welcome Center is undergoing construction 
to repair faulty concrete on the northwest end of the structure. The project is expected to 
last until Friday, June 13 and will affect patrons of the parking structure who will use the 
elevator. First floor access to the elevator will be closed until the project is finished. 
Visitors must use the stairs from the second floor to reach the ground level and access 
Cornell Mall. http://www.unm.edu/~market/cgi-bin/archives/002981.html#more 
 
ACCORDING TO THE UNM Parking and Transportation Department, Tucker Road 
from Camino de Salud to Yale Boulevard will be closed from Monday, June 9, until 
Thursday, July 17. For more information, please contact the UNM Parking and 
Transportation Department at 277-1938.  
http://www.unm.edu/~market/cgi-bin/archives/002956.html#more 
 
LOBO-WIFI is on its way. Information Technology Services will begin to consolidate 
wireless network access next week by renaming the UNM_Wireless_Guest connection to 
Lobo-WiFi. The name change will feature additional services including secure e-mail. 
Improvements are being made in part by a donation from the New Mexico Educators 
Federal Credit Union. http://www.unm.edu/~market/cgi-bin/archives/002980.html#more 
 
FUELING YOUR FITNESS - Nutrition for Exercise, a class taught by Shelley Rael, sr. 
clinical nutritionist, Employee Health Promotion Program, will teach participants how to 
properly “fuel” for your exercise. The class will be held Thursday, June 12, from 12 to 1 
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p.m. in rm. 1007 at the UNM Business Center located at the southeast corner of Lomas 
and University. http://www.unm.edu/~market/cgi-bin/archives/002973.html#more 
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